Correction — when will Parliament vote
on the Withdrawal Agreement?

This blog contains substantial fact based analysis of the current economic
and political situation worldwide. I use published official sources and wish
to be accurate. It also provides my views and forecasts, which are
distinguished from the factual analysis. I often compare what governing
institutions say they are planning to do with their outturns as captured by
official figures and reports.

In a recent blog I said that the government has delayed the vote on the
Withdrawal Agreement until January 14th. I had not read this in an official
source, but relied on press and media reports which I assumed were based on
official briefings. I need to correct my piece, as there is still no official
statement of when the Withdrawal Agreement will be voted on. All we know is
the Parliamentary debate on it starts again on Wednesday 8th January and
continues on the following two days. I will keep you posted as to when the
debate will conclude and when there might be votes.
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